
 
 

 

Communique 
Aboriginal Housing Victoria Board Meeting 

Thursday, 24 August 2017 
 

The Board of Directors of Aboriginal Housing Victoria (AHV) held their sixth Board meeting for the 

calendar year on Thursday, 24 August, 2017 in Melbourne. 

 
 

Board Director 
The Board welcomed Ms Meena Singh as a Board Director. Meena completed an Arts 
degree before tackling her law degree and practising as a lawyer at Victoria Legal Aid. 
Meena’s career has taken a path through legal education, consulting, and strategy before 
leading to her role as Associate Director, Aboriginal Services Victoria Legal Aid. Meena has 
represented Australia at the United Nations Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues in New 
York. 

 
Tenant Satisfaction Survey 

The Board noted the results of the 2017 Tenant Satisfaction Survey and that an action plan 
is currently being developed to articulate a range of actions arising from the report’s 
findings. 

 

Annual Business Plan and Compliance Reporting  

The Board approved the AHV Annual Business Plan for 2017-18 and regulatory reporting 
requirements to the Housing Registrar, including the Performance against the Business Plan 
for 2016-17 and the Key Performance Measures Report.  

 

Development of an Aboriginal Housing Policy 

The Board noted the importance of developing an Aboriginal Housing Policy and approved 
AHV continue to work with governments and other state Aboriginal organisations and inter-
state organisations to develop these policy frameworks that position an agenda for the 
future for AHV. 

 
 
 


